The PMS Media Center is open everyday.  Students are able to work on an assignment, ask questions, or get help with technology.  Many on-line databases are available on the Media Centers web page and students are reminded that they can access these resources from home or anywhere they can access the internet.  Please respect the right of other library users by doing the following:
· Be considerate of others who are working
· Use a quiet voice
· No food or drinks
· Appropriate language only
· Show you care when using all library materials
Students may check out any print resources available in the PMS Media Center, except for those materials on reserve for a teacher.  Materials may be checked out for two weeks.  The fine for overdue books is two cents per day per book.  Students with overdue books will not be able to check out another book until the overdue book is returned and the fine is paid in full.  Lost or damaged books need to be paid for at the replacement cost.  Notices will be sent home and put on Infinite Campus regarding missing books.
Parents,
Please remind students to return library books to school.  The library information carries over each year until 12th grade where diplomas will be withheld for any unpaid fines/bills..  We encourage students to be careful and responsible with their library books at all times.  Thank you for your help in teaching your child responsibility and ownership.  We appreciate the help!
Perry Media/Library Staff
